
 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. LSRC/BFM/Notice/23-24/1061          10th August 2023 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

This is to inform all students that Bachelors of Commerce (Financial markets) - BFM 

in association with DLLE under the guadance of IQAC is celebrating National Financial 

Awareness Day on 14th August 2023. A “Financial Awarenss Fair” will be organised on 

the college quadrangle and students are encouraged to attend the fair. All participants will 

be awarded with an E – Certificate. 

 

 

Venue: College Quadrangle 

Timing: 10 am to 12:00 pm 

 

          
                               

 
              Ms. Divya Kanchan        Dr. Parita Desai 
Coordinator, BFM & Mentor, DLLE                  IQAC Coordinator 
 


